
 
 

          
CITY OF URBANA 

 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
               

MONDAY, JUNE 11, 2007 
 

 
 
 
  The City Council of the City of Urbana, Illinois will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m., 

Monday, June 11, 2007 in the Council Chambers of the Urbana City Building, 400 South Vine Street, 

Urbana, for the purpose of receiving public comment on the 2007-2008 Fiscal Year Budget for the City Of 

Urbana. 

  Persons with disabilities needing special services or accommodations for this hearing 

should contact the City of Urbana's Americans with Disabilities Coordinator at 384-2466 or TDY at 384-

2447. 

 

 

       Phyllis D. Clark 
                                        City Clerk 
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